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William Bortolin 
Direct Line: 416.777.6126 
e-mail: bortolinw@bennettjones.com  

 

    

 

May 25, 2020 

Sent via Email (boardsec@oeb.ca; john.pickernell@oeb.ca) 

 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Attention:  John Pickernell, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Mr. Pickernell: 
 
Re: Notice of Application of Lagasco Inc. for an Order determining whether or not the 

natural gas pipelines owned and operated by Lagasco Inc. in Haldimand County are 
gas transmission pipelines pursuant to Section 25(3) of the Assessment Act, R.S.O. 1990, 
c.A31 

 
We are counsel for Lagasco Inc. 

On June 7, 2019, we filed a notice of application in the above-captioned proceeding, with pre-filed 
evidence to follow at a later date. Due to various circumstances, we were delayed in submitting our 
evidence.  

Please find enclosed the affidavit of Robert Koller sworn May 21, 2020, and the affidavit of Jane E. 
Lowrie sworn May 25, 2020. We do not anticipate filing any further evidence, and are now prepared 
for the matter to proceed to a hearing.  

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours truly, 

 

William Bortolin 
 

 

Encl. 
WAB/gvd 
 


